
 
Paul Holm of PlanetJ Corporation will be speaking at iSeries DevCon 2005, an 
intensive 3-day training event to help iSeries technical professionals build, 
modernize, maintain, or Web-enable their applications. It takes place 
November 7 – 9 at the Rio Hotel and Casino in Las Vegas. You'll find Paul 
delivering the following sessions: 
 

• Harness the Power of the Java Toolbox 
• Leverage iSeries Java Tools to Create Web Applications 
• Java RAD: Five Techniques to Raise Your Java Development 

Productivity  
• Develop 20 Times Faster: Techniques to Leverage JavaBeans and OO 

Technology  
 
As well as the intensive Jumpstart session, “Java and WebSphere: A Guide to 
Developing iSeries Web Applications.” 
 
iSeries DevCon 2005 offers in-depth training – with more than 50 technical 
sessions to advance your developer skills in Java, RPG IV, ILE, XML, WDSC, 
SQL and more. To view all the complete session details go to 
http://www.iseries400experts.com/devcon/sessions 
 
To view the entire conference brochure, visit 
http://devcon.iseries400experts.com/DevCon2005brochure.pdf 
  
Additional features of iSeries DevCon 2005 include: 
* Four essential tracks 
   - iSeries Applications: Repurposing for the Web 
   - Web Development Strategies: J2EE, WEDSC, and Alternative Methods 
   - iSeries Data: Working with SQL and XML 
   - RPG: Tips, Techniques, and New Insights 
 
* A choice of more than 50 in-depth technical sessions and hands-on labs  
* One-on-one consultations with Paul and other iSeries experts including, Sue 
Gantner, Jon Paris, Craig Pelkie, Skip Marchesani, and Joe Pluta  
* IBM certification testing at reduced rates 
* The inside scoop on Architecting iSeries Modernization from Keynote Speaker 
Trevor Perry, System Architect, Clear Technologies 
* Solutions Showcase featuring leading third-party vendors  
* Special networking events  
* And much more 
To learn more, or to register for the Conference, please visit 
http://www.iSeries400experts.com/devcon/  
 
We hope to see you there!  - Save $100 on registration if done by October 7th! 


